

In house ladies group of the Hawthorn Football Club

Number 1 February 2016

Hi Ladies, welcome to 2016

Let's hope this season will be as successful as last year!

Our first Morning Coffee will be upstairs at "The Last Piece" café in the old AFL Park Grandstand on Friday the 26th February. We cannot have the Coffee Morning at our usual venue (Box Hill Golf Club) as they have a Golf Day and parking is restricted. As this change of venue is at short notice – please contact a Committee member if you have a problem returning the booking form before19 Feb 2016.

At our March Coffee Mornings (venue to be confirmed) all paid up members for this year will go into the draw for the Sponsored Player Cocktail Evening. Two lucky members will accompany the Committee to this event.

Gaby Warren: warrmmg@bigpond.net.au

Phone: 9561 5020

Robyne Vincent: <u>robynevincent@live.com.au</u>

Phone: 0408 853 073

Lyn Sutton: <u>suttonfam@bigpond.com</u>

Phone: 0409 863 211

Jas Paic: <u>JasminkaP@hawthornfc.com.au</u>

Phone: 0413 685 495

Di McDonald: dmc16676@bigpond.net.au

Phone: 0400 100 005

For those Thornbird Members and friends going to the first Tasmanian game on April 16th we will be having a dinner at a Chinese Restaurant in Launceston. Further details will be announced later.

BOOKING FORM – RSVP 19 FEBRUARY 2016
Your name/s
Please find enclosed \$
I have direct debited this amount on (date)
Number attendingMembers \$20 each
Non-members \$30 each
Names of those attending/

The Thornbirds P O Box 1319 Mountain Gate 3156

BSB 033326 A/C 372622 please put your name on

Or bank transfer to The Thornbirds Committee

THORNBIRD SEASON LAUNCH - COFFEE MORNING

pavment.

